
Urinary Bladder Cancer 

2/21/2001 & 10/8/1999 

 

Copy of letter showing report after using The BODY ENERGIZER 

Showing no Cancer for over 2 years 

 

Department of Urology 

 

Feb 21 2001 

 

Mr. Irving Pheterson 

N. Miami Beach, Fl 33179 

 

Dear Mr. Pheterson 

 

Just a brief note to inform you that your pathology report is negative.   

No evidence of malignancy was identified. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark S. Soloway,  M.D. 

Professor and Chairman 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Copy of Dr. Soloway’s letter before using The BODY ENERGIZER 

 

Department of Urology 

 

October 8 1999 

 

Mr. Irving Pheterson 

Miami Beach, Fl 33179 

 

Dear Mr. Pheterson 

 

Just a brief note to review the biopsies which we performed in the hospital on 

your urinary bladder.   One of eight biopsies showed carcinoma in situ.   



The Cytology was also positive.  I will discuss the implications of this and 

whether we should proceed with further intravesical therapy. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark S. Soloway, M.D. 

Professor and Chairman 

 

 

Remark:  Dr. Lin Does Not Treat a specific condition, instead of helping the 

body's natural Self-Healing and Self-Regulating functions. 

 


